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BUTTON LANE NEWS                            

Friday 1st July 2022 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who came to our Summer Fair on Saturday, we had a fantastic day and the children 

were still talking about it when they came in school on Monday!  We raised £1,800 for school funds.  A big 

thank you to Mrs Jones and our Friends of Button Lane team for all their hard work and dedication, it is very 

much appreciated!                                                                                                              

 

Sports News                                                                     

What a great week of sport for Button Lane!  

Our 2 girl’s football teams went to the Dixons 

Brooklands Academy on Monday to play in a 

tournament.  Both teams qualified for the top 6 out of 

12 teams and then both teams went on to play in the 

finals.  One of our teams succeeded in winning the 

tournament and finishing top of the group!  Our other 

team finished 5th.  Well done girls, fantastic results!  

The girls had a great time and were glad to return to 

school with the winning shield.                                                                          

 

On Wednesday, 10 children represented Button Lane 

at the level 3 schools game final in golf.   The children 

went round 8 holes and completed the course showing 

great teamwork and effort.  Their hard work paid off 

and they were rewarded with silver medals, which they 

are wearing with pride!                                                 

                   

                                                                                                      

Our boys football event at Dixon's Brooklands 

Academy will take place on the 15th July, keep a look 

out on Parent App for the invite to. 

Pastures New!                                                                    

We are so sorry to announce that Mrs Greenfield 

will be leaving us at the end of this academic 

year.  Mrs Greenfield has worked at Button Lane 

for 13 years and will be sorely missed by both 

pupils and staff.  We wish her the best of luck 

with her new venture.                                

    

 

P.E Kit                                                                              

As you are aware, since Covid struck, we have 

let the children come to school dressed in their 

P.E kit on the day they have their P.E lesson.  

Unfortunately, despite numerous requests and 

reminders, a high number of children are not 

attending school in the correct P.E kit, which 

results in every day looking like a non-uniform 

day.  This has resulted in us having to make the 

difficult decision to return to the children coming 

to school dressed in their school uniform and 

bringing their P.E kit into school to get changed 

into.  You will be informed of your child’s P.E 

days for the next academic year as soon as 

possible.                                                                            

A quick reminder that our P.E kit is:                               

Plain white t-shirt/black Marcus Rashford t-shirt                                                                      

Plain black jogging bottoms/shorts/leggings                           

Plain black jumper/hoody                                                               

If your child does not have a black jumper/hoody 

please send them in their school jumper/cardigan 

                                                             

 

School Uniform                                                                                            

We have noticed an increase in children coming to 

school in trainers this academic year.                                                                                                                                  

From September, children will be expected to come to 

school in black school shoes, not trainers!  Thank you 

for your support in this matter.   
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Need Support?...some useful 

numbers 

Women’s Domestic Violence - 0161 

636 7525 

Men’s Domestic Violence Helpline - 

0808 80100327 

NSPCC 24 hour free phone service - 

0800 800 500 

Childline - 00 1111                                    

Police (if not urgent) 101                                                       

Women's aid 0161 660 7999                                                              

For help with online safety NSPCC 

Advice Line for questions about 

parental controls, privacy settings, 

apps and social media. Call 0808 800 

5002, Monday to Friday, 9am to 4pm.   

 

Dates for your diary                                                                                                                                                   

 

Tuesday 5th July – ReachOut! Graduation 

Tuesday 12th July - Year 6 end of year performance - 9.30am and 4.00pm 

Wednesday 13th July – Reception end of year assembly – 9.30am 

Wednesday 13th July – Whole school transition 

Thursday 14th July - Year 6 end of year performance - 4.00pm 

Monday 18th July – Annual awards ceremony 

Monday 18th July – Year 6 Disco – 3.30pm – 5.30pm 

Wednesday 20th July – Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly 

Wednesday 20th July – School closes for Summer 

 

Attendance                                                                                                                                                                       

The whole school attendance this week is 92.0%. 

The class with the highest attendance this week was 6M with 

95.8%, well done! 

The year to date attendance is 93.3%.                    

 

Safeguarding Children                                                                                                                                          

Every week we put on our newsletter 

the number for Social Services:  0161 

234 5001. If you are ever concerned 

about any child, please report it to 

Mrs Jones. 

Year 6 Camp Out                                                                                                                                                                                                

There are still some places 

available on the year 6 camp.  

The cost is £30 per child and will 

include an evening meal and 

breakfast. Please book your 

child’s place via ParentPay or in 

cash at the school office.  

                                                                                                                

Sunny Weather                                                                                    

Summer has finally arrived!  

Please remember to apply 

sunscreen to your child 

before school and don’t 

forget those hats!                                                                                   

 

Online Incidents                                                                                                                                                     

Can we please ask that parents/carers are monitoring their child’s activity online, this includes message 

groups, social media and online gaming interaction.  We are dealing with a number of incidents in school 

that occur on these forums outside of school hours.  Thank you for your support.     
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Over and Above                                                                                                                                                          

Examples of children going “Over and Above”. 

2EP - Mihail                           

For being such a 

kind, helpful and 

hardworking boy this 

week. 

6F - Dylan                                   

For all his effort and 

enthusiasm in learning 

this week and singing 

songs in production 

practice. 

Willow Tree - Lilly-Belle        

For super drawing and 

labelling of what she would 

like to see in year 1.     

Sunshine – Amaan 

For working hard 

at home and in 

school. 

5M - Mia                    

For super 

progress over the 

whole of year 5! 

All of 4S for working 

really hard on their 

assessments and 

showing resilience 

and self-belief. 

5G - Kade                                       

For demonstrating a great 

deal of respect, kindness 

and sensitivity during our 

Jigsaw lesson this week. 

Palm Tree – Adeena  

For persevering with 

letter formation and 

working hard to write 

her name.   

Moonbeam – Archie  

For super listening 

and doing the right 

thing all week.   2A - Isabella                       

For her excellent 

effort in her 

writing this week. 

1G – Kaii                              

For being in school 

every day this week 

and for getting all 

his spellings 

correct.   

3P – Landon                   

For his mature and 

sensible 

contributions in our 

PHSE lesson.    

6M – Fabian                        

For all his 

contributions to the 

class and school 

community.   

4M – Tyler                                         

For being the most 

polite and well-

mannered member of 

our class. 

4CB – Samreen    

For being a kind 

and caring friend 

and always 

thinking of others 

3BT - Michelle                         

For excellent work in 

writing and earning 

her pen licence. 


